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Report Released Today 
 

 Today, Special Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon released the 
details of an investigation which found that two New York City Department of Education 
employees, a Teacher and an Assistant Principal from a school in Manhattan, committed 
perjury during a suspension hearing involving a 13-year-old 8th grade male student.   
 
 Copies of the report will be available after 11:00 a.m. at 80 Maiden Lane, 20th 
Floor.  Questions should be referred to Aquila Haynes at (212) 510-1479. 

 
 
 
 
 


